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No more disregarding our state and local land use laws!  They were put there for a 

reason...to keep Oregon beautiful and sustainable and stop sprawling development. 

It's enough. You keep talking about homes for the working poor but nothing but big 

hotels and luxury homes and apartments keep appearing. 

People aren't stupid. We see what is happening. We need honorable people to 

protect what is left of our forests, natural beauty and wild lands.  


